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September 9, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
 
Welcome back to the new 2024-2025 school year!  I hope the start to the year has been positive. 
 
The federal law, Every Student Succeeds Act, requires that any school district receiving Title I funds 
must notify parents/guardians of each student attending any school receiving Title I funds that they may 
request information about the professional qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher(s). As a 
parent/guardian, you have the right to request any of the following information: 
 

1. Whether your child’s teacher(s) met/meet State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade 
levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction.  
 

2. Whether your child’s teacher(s) is/are teaching under emergency or other provisional status 
through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived 
 

3. Whether your child’s teacher(s) is/are teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the 
teacher; and 
 

4. Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals (educational aides) and, if so, their 
qualifications.  
 

 
To request any of the information above for your child’s teacher(s), please contact your child’s building 
principal.  
 
I hope your child continues to have a successful year of learning. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Chiaro      Christine Bero 
Superintendent/CEO    State/Federal Programs 
 
 

 
 

 


